THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

January 1, 1943

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Department of Physical Education

My dear Dr. Allen:

I am returning a little package of cards to you which were incorrectly made out by the Physical Education scribes. None of these is a College student, and, therefore, their class cards should not be College class cards. I believe your office will want to make out the proper class cards and send them to the offices of the Deans concerned.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean

FBL: blk

Enclosure